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24/04/2022 

MRS Christie Peck 
106 Bangaroo ST 
NSW 2093 

RE: REV2022/0004 - 16 Bangaroo Street NORTH BALGOWLAH NSW 2093 

Again I find myself writing to you in objection of this proposal. This is a residential address on a 
busy street. The proposal is unsuitable for this already busy street. The added traffic, parking 
and egress of the street will be greatly affected by this proposal. The neighbours will also be 
affected by noise and then subjected to high fences, is this fair? Bangaroo St is a busy street at 
the best of times, throw in a bus, regular school traffic and then the tradie traffic that use this 
street as a thoroughfare then this addition is just ludicrous. There is limited parking and the 
congestion on this street is unneeded and unwarranted. For the final time, please deny this 
proposal and keep the children who live on this street safe by not adding to more cars and 
traffic than we already have. 
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